
SACRED HEART SANCTUARY GUILD 

OCTOBER 1, 2018 

 

 The Sacred Heart Sanctuary Guild met October 1, 2018 in the church library at 7:00 pm. 

 

 Present:  Doris Denniston, Sharon Miller, Stacy Agnitsch, Mary Ann Mostaert, and Karen 

Bachman. 

 

 The Secretary's Report was read and approved. 

 

 The Treasurer's Report:  Checking Account $11,395.13 and Saving Account $5,100.05.  $7,000 

will go into Sacred Heart's general fund and the remainder will go into the guild's checking account and 

savings account to be used as needed.  This is an 80/20 split.  A complete accounting of the report is 

attached to these minutes. 

 

 Old Business: 

 

 Archbishop Jackels was given $100.00 and an assortment of kolaches for celebrating Mass with 

us.  We had voted to give him $200.00, but Fr said $100.00 would 

be sufficient. 

 

 Doris reported on the first 20/20 Vision meeting. 

 

 More discussion was held on the council's request that perhaps the guild would be interested in 

purchasing a new heater for the water main/music room.  First of all, they will have to get estimates of 

the cost.  We had discussed what to do with the profit from the car show and perhaps that would be 

good use of that money.  Another discussion was held in regard to the $5,100 in savings (which had 

been ear marked for new doors).   

 

 New Business: 

 

 Discussion was held regarding transferring $1,500.00 into the savings account.  Mary Ann 1st 

and Stacy 2nd to do so.   

 

 Stacy 1st and Mary Ann 2nd to change the wording of the savings account from “ear marked for 

church doors.”  The money  ($573.61)  from the car show and the $1,500.00 transferred into savings, 

and the $5,100.05 already in savings may be used “as needed.”   

 

 Mary Ann 1st and Stacy 2nd to purchase 4 units of plastic shelving to be used for the church 

dinner, as some of the shelving is in bad shape. 

 

 General discussion was held on ways to help the fall festival dinner run more smoothly.  This 

will be revisited throughout the year.   

 

 It was felt that it would be a good idea for each of the chairpersons for the church dinner work 

on job descriptions for their particular area. 

 

 Stacy 1st and Mary Ann 2md to adjourn.  Lunch was provided by Marcela Rickels, Nadine 

Ruley and Cheri Ruley.  Next meeting is November 5. 



 

 

  


